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Overview 

This bill retroactively extends the $230,000 appropriation from the workforce 

development fund that the Bois Forte Tribal Employment Rights Office (TERO) received 

as a grant in the 2017 Jobs Omnibus law. These funds would be kept available to the 

American Indian workforce development training pilot project until June 30, 2019. 
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